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1) COLLEGE COUNCIL MEETING

VCC Council meets in regular session Wednesday next,
October 25th at 7:00 p.m. at 675 West Hastings Street
(sixth floor). _

H.E.P.

2) KING EDWARD DAY

Due to unforeseen circumstances, King Edward Day will not
occur in November, as scheduled, but rather in late January
or early February.

Please watch this spot in later editions for further infor-
mation.

ROBER

3) A REMINDER

Have you remembered to make your United Way contribution?
Please see Rita Shelley in the Main Office if you have any
questions.

R.S.

\p

%
United Way

Your HelpWorksThe United Way

“CC. - Ring Eoward Campus



4) EASTWARD BOUND

I will be absent from October 2lst to the 30th inclusive.
During my absence, Dean J. D. Brown will act for me.

H.E.P.

5) CATERING SERVICE

Captain's Table Delicatessen has been catering many of our
office "do's". They have requested that we put all Christmas
orders in by the beginning of November, as they get booked up
very quickly for Christmas.

Please see Rita Shelley in the Main Office for details.

R.S.

6) EVALUATION QUESTIONNATRES

Next week, all instructors will be receiving their questionnaires
for the Instructional Evaluation. A letter of explanation will
be attached. Please give the questions careful consideration.

A random selection of classes will also receive student question-
naires.,

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.
KeBS

7) CONFERENCE

The Association of Canadian Cammunity Colleges and Centennial
College are co-sponsoring a Conference on Wamen and Institutional
Change. This conference is scheduled for October 22-25, 1978 at
the Toronto Harbour Castle Hilton Hotel, One Harbour Square,
Toronto, Ontario, M5J 1A6.

For further information contact: Jean Cranstoun in Room 193 at
731-0923.

WrEEs

““Last week you had a substitute teacher. This week I'm having a substitute, Signed,
Johnny. "’



8)

9)

3rd ANNUAL COLLEGE FOUNDATIONS FUN-DO FOLLIES

EVERYONE is invited to this year's Fun-Do - November 5, 1978,

Rio Hall, 3325 Kingsway at 7:30 p.m.

Dine and dance to the music of the 20's and 30's, provided by
Vancouver's own "West Side Feet Warmers."

Snacks, drinks (no-host bar) and a good time guaranteed.
Tickets available from Ron Fussell, Hilary Slatter, Diane
Thompson, Elizabeth Macleod, Gordon Pawelchak, Walter Behnke,
Margaret Jamieson, Betty Cameron and Betty Pletcher.

$6.00 per person. Cheap at twice the price!

R.F.

KEY TO THE KINGDOM

The key to the IBM copier in the library is missing. Please
check your pockets and/or purses just in case you dropped it
in by mistake when you last used the machine.

We hope to avoid an expensive lock change!

If and when found - please return to the library as soon as
possible.

ol b

“‘Something | can't put down when | feel
like having a snack.”



10)

L)

12)

TEAL WORKSHOP

DATE: Saturday, October 28, 1978
TIME: 9200 aym. = 5:00" pem.
PLACE: B.C. Teachers Federation
2235 Burrard Street
TORICS "POSITIVE EVALUATION" - What Does It Really Mean?

The purpose of this workshop is to expose teachers to an effective
model of positive (i.e. helpful) evaluation. Participants will be
involved in activities designed to assist them in developing
specific skills in evaluating:

1. their own teaching

2. the teaching of their colleagues.

A booklet of practical ideas related to the skills of teaching and
evaluation will be given to each person attending the workshop.

Peggy Reed, principal, Montecito School, Burnaby
George Rooney, principal, Jamieson School, Vancouver

For reservations or inquiries, please call:

Helen Cunningham
731-8965 (after 3 p.m.)
HEES

FALL, PROGRAM OF LECTURES

October 21, 1978: Panel: Chairman, Dean Joseph Gardiner
Professor James P. Kimmins
Mr. Grant Ainscough

Topic: Our Forests:
A Renewable Resource?
Place: The Vancouver Institute

M.G.

DEPARTMENT HEAD - B.T.S.D.

Due to the fact that Peter Littleboy's term of office is rapidly
coming to an end, we are obliged to post the position again.

Peter has held this position since it was the responsibility for
WI many years ago. His efforts have been greatly appreciated
by all who have come into contact with him.

Thank you, Peter, for a job well done!
RYEISES



13) POSITION OPENINGS

King Edward Campus requires a Department Head - Basic Training
for Skills Development (B.T.S.D.) Department.

Application deadline November 3, 1978.
For details, please see posting on faculty bulletin board.

Langara requires a Journalism Instructor. This is a temporary
appointment, to start 1 January 1979 to 31 December 1979.

Application deadline: Octcber 27, 1978. Details on faculty
bulletin board.

Please see posting on bulletin board for the following positions
atRVaV T

Department Heads:

Auto Mechanical Repairs
Electrical

Food Trades

Drafting

Building Construction
Electronics

Coordinator II:
Machine Shop
H.E.P.

14) REMINDER: POSITION OPENINGS AT THIS CAMPUS
Applications are invited for the following positions:
College Foundations Division:

Department Head - Science
Department Head — Mathematics

Programs on Deafness:

Department Head
English Language Training:

Assistant Department Head (two positions)
Beginners Co-ordinator

Advanced Co-ordinator

Neighbourhood English Classes Co-ordinator
School Canadiana Co-ordinator

Note: Re - ELT Co-ordinator postings:

To allow candidates more time to prepare their applications,
the deadline date has been extended to October 27th.

Interviews will take place November 15, 16 and 17.

For details on all of the above positions, please see postings
on faculty bulletin board.
IROEEES



iL5))

16)

V.I.A. GENERAL MEETING

PLACE: Plaza 500 Hotel
DATE: Thursday, October 26th
TIME: 1:15 p.m.

Faculty members who wish to attend but who have scheduled
classes at that time should make appropriate arrangements
for their students.

Please alert your department head of your intention to
attend the meeting.

H.E.P.

225 WEST EIGHTH AVENUE

Although we have not yet received written confirmation, College
Principal A. S. Manera has been advised that our lease on
225 West Eighth Avenue has received Treasury Board approval.

The approval, such as it is, has been a long time in coming.
Hopefully, the needed renovations will not take as long.

HCE.P.

“Okay, we'll buy it — Do you take Chargex?”



17) B.C. TEL AWARDS PROGRAM

Two bursaries of $100 are to be awarded immediately from
funds provided by B.C. Tel. Bursaries will be awarded in
consideration of:

(1) solid achievement in studies
(2) student's financial needs.

Preference in selection will be given to second-year
students or students who have campleted one or more
phases of a program at King Edward Campus.

Application should be made on standard yellow bursary
forms (available at the front counter), clearly marked
B.C. Tel Bursary, and handed to Rita Shelley no later
than November 3rd.

It would be appreciated if faculty would bring the above
notice to the attention of all students.

- J.D.B.
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“Good morming, Ma'am, I'm working my way through childhood.**



“ Did you remember to lock up the house? Did you
“leave that note for the milkman? Did you tell

»

<the post office to hold your mail? . .




